
what YOU need to KNOW...

WELCOME to FBCScottsdale
We’re glad you’ve chosen to worship at FBCScottsdale this morning. If this is your first time, 
we would love to get to know you a little better, so please fill out the card that is inside this 

Worship folder. You can put the card in the offering plate as it goes by. Enjoy the service!

SERMON  NOTES

The vision of FBCScottsdale is to be a light in the              

community, where people come as they are to worship and 

explore God, connect with people, and get involved in ministry 

to the whole person: body, mind, and spirit.

1.

3.

4.

February 23rd, 2014

WELCOME CENTRAL
Are you new here? We’re glad you chose to worship with us today. Are you looking for 
more information on the ministries we do here at FBCS? Visit the Welcome Central desk 
in the Lobby, or check out our website at fbcscottsdale.org.  

2.

Children’s Art Exhibit
Check out the Gallery today after service to see the new Children’s art exhibit! This 
is a great way to see what the children are learning and see their creativity come 
to life. Your child might have a piece of art on display so make sure you stop by 
and enjoy their creations. 

Weekly Financial Update
Actual Giving: $10,066
Weekly Budget Need: $13,500

Financial Peace University 
A great 10 week course on how to handle your finances. If you want to get out of 
debt and learn how to better use your money then this class is for you. This class 
meets on Thursday nights at 6:30p in the Chapel beginning February 20th. For 
more information please visit Welcome Central in the Lobby. 

Services Posted Online
Did you know that all of our second services are posted online? The sermon, wor-
ship, and even special elements are posted on our website at fbcscottsdale.org 
under the Media tab. So if you are unable to make it here on a Sunday morning, 
you won’t miss out on anything! Check it out after service today! 

FBCS 101
This is a great class to take if you want to learn about what makes us a unique 
community of faith, our leadership structure, and our core beliefs. This course 
meets Sunday nights at 5:30p in E101 began February 16th, but it’s not too late 
to join! At the end of this 4 week course you will have the opportunity to become 
a member. 

6.

5.

Connection Luncheon
Join the seniors this Friday, February 28th at Noon in C2 for the next connection 
luncheon. This is a great opportunity to hear a great speaker and enjoy some great 
food and fellowship. If you’re interested please sign up at Welcome Central. 


